
IMPORTANT:

A message from 
The Broome County 
Sheriff’s Office and 
The Broome County 
District Attorney

SHERIFF’S SUMMER CAMP

A PLACE TO LEARN, PLAY AND GROW

Do you know a child between the ages of 9 and 12 who, because 
of economic reasons would not have an opportunity to attend  

a summer camp or enjoy a summer vacation?

Each year, children from across the state travel to Keuka Lake in 
Penn Yan, NY to attend Sheriff’s Summer Camp free of charge  

and fully funded by the New York State Sheriff’s Institute.

There is no cost for families.
 

Initial Applications are due April 1st and all four pages  
of the Camp Application, including health/medical  

portions that must be completed by a doctor 
must be submitted by May 1st.

If you know a child who could benefit from  
this camp, please contact Records Clerk  
Pamella Riley at 607-778-6543 or email at  

Pamella.Riley@broomecountyny.gov  
or stop by the Sheriff’s Office  

for an application.

Learn more about 
Sheriff’s Summer Camp

here:


